
 

 

 

 

  

DATE: September 6, 2022 
  
TO: Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards and Parish Secretaries 
  
FROM: Tony Riehl, Executive Director, The Catholic Foundation 
  
SUBJECT: Bulletin Announcement and Payment Processing for the “Diocesan Collection 

for Priest Retirement” 
 
Below is the suggested bulletin announcement for the Diocesan Collection for Priests 
Retirement taken up on the weekend of September 10/11. 
 
 
Bulletin Announcement for the weekend of September 10/11: 
 
There will be a second collection—the Diocesan Collection for Priests Retirement—at all Masses 
this weekend. This is our opportunity to take care of the faithful and dedicated priests who have 
spent their lives caring for our spiritual and sacramental needs within our Diocese.  Thank you for 
your support of our parish priests. 
 
To donate online, visit www.scd.org/dpr  
 
Payment Processing:  Envelopes for this collection were not sent to the parishes for in pew 
distribution. Please take up the collection for the Diocesan Collection for Priests Retirement at the 
parish, and then remit a single check payable to the Diocese of Sacramento for the total collection 
with the designation “Priests Retirement Collection” noted in the memo or bottom section, and 
mail it to:    

 
DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO 
P.O. BOX 189370 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95818-9370 
 

Thank you! 

MEMO 
DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO 

The Catholic Foundation  
P.O. Box 189370, Sacramento, CA  95818-9370 

916-733-0266   
 
 
 

http://www.scd.org/dpr

